
Yes, I agree with Commissioner Koch and would like to request this item be placed on our agenda for 
discussion.  

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Koch, Kevin - BC  
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 5:36 PM 
To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Koch, Kevin - BC <BC-Kevin.Koch@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: 1705 Haskell 
 
Hi Steve, I understand 1705 Haskell is being marketed as a tear-down, and while the historic resources 
survey notes the extensive alterations that seems to justify its not being listed as a potential landmark, 
there are historical associations to consider. 
 
Given the publicized assertion of the tear-down status of this historic age structure—which would be 
due a hearing upon an application for demolition—I would like to see this placed on next month’s 
agenda so we can discuss the merits of the case and provide some clarity for both the seller and owner. 
 
Kevin Koch 
Boards and Commissions 
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